
 

 

 

    
education.govt.nz 

ClassroomNZ2020: For parents and whānau  

ClassroomNZ2020 is a platform with a range of online courses now available as an interim support for 

learners until the end of February 2021. 

This online resource is easy to use and allows personalised learning. Students can access the online 

courses in which they have been enrolled by their teachers, whenever and wherever they are. 

The online courses cover a wide range of NCEA subjects, and now include courses for years 7-10. 

Your student’s teacher will advise you if they will be using ClassroomNZ2020 to support their distance 

learning. 

Logging in 

Your student’s teacher will email them their details once they 

are enrolled in ClassroomNZ2020. They can access 

ClassroomNZ2020 using their existing school accounts 

(Google/GSuite for Education or Microsoft 

AzureAD/Office365).  

A video and FAQs that explain to students how 

ClassroomNZ2020 works are available here. 

To access ClassroomNZ2020, go to 

brightspace.education.govt.nz, click on Student Account, and 

login with student email address. 

It’s a good idea to bookmark the link for easy access when logging in. 

 

Getting around ClassroomNZ2020 

Once your student has logged in, they will see 

their personalised ClassroomNZ2020 home 

page or dashboard, which shows the courses 

they are enrolled in. 

Once in a course, they can work on modules 

set by their teacher. Each course will be a little 

different, but will have a mixture of content 

pages, activities, and downloadable or online 

workbooks. Your student’s teachers will tell 

them which content and activities to do. 

 

Getting Help 

Your student’s school will be able to help with password issues and provide support in using the 

ClassroomNZ2020 courses. 

https://ncea.tki.org.nz/content/download/7372/29170/file/FAQs%20for%20students%20-%20ClassroomNZ2020.pdf

